
Public Hearing/ Open House 
 

Reunión Pública/ 公開會議/ публичное собрание 

If you would like to comment on these proposed changes, you may attend an SFMTA Public Hearing/ Open House or 

file your comments in writing before the hearing/ open house: 

Public Hearing/ Open House: 

Thursday, November 7 at 6:00 p.m. 
George Peabody Elementary  School 

251 6th Avenue, San Francisco 
 

 

Email:   TellMuni@SFMTA.com with subject line “Public Hearing/ California Street” 

Mail:   SFMTA, Attn: Erin McMillan 

One South Van Ness Avenue, 3rd Floor, San Francisco, CA 94103-5417 

Project Contact:  Erin McMillan, TellMuni@SFMTA.com or call (415) 646-2445 

 
 

 415.646.4270: For free interpretation services, please submit your request 48 hours in advance of meeting. / 如果需要免費口

語翻譯，請於會議之前48小時提出要求。/ Para servicios de interpretación gratuitos, por favor haga su petición 48 horas antes 

de la reunión. / Para sa libreng serbisyo sa interpretasyon, kailangan mag-request 48 oras bago ang miting. 

 

All comments will be reviewed by project staff and will be entered into the public record. Comments 

will be considered when a determination is made whether to implement the change. After the 

hearing, proposals must be approved by the city traffic engineer.  

SFMTA.com/CaliforniaSafety  

California Street Safety  Project 

 

• California Street from Park Presidio to Arguello boulevards: Proposed reconfiguration of California Street from four 
lanes to three. Instead of two lanes in each direction, there would be one lane in each direction, with a center turn 
lane. This design, (1) allows for future pedestrian safety islands, (2) is safer for pedestrians to cross than a 
“2 and 1” lane configuration, and (3) allows Muni and cars to pass stopped vehicles.  

• California Street at Arguello Boulevard: Proposed conversion of a westbound curbside through traffic lane into a RIGHT 
LANE MUST TURN RIGHT. 

• California Street from 18th Avenue to Arguello Boulevard: Proposed quick-build pedestrian and transit safety 

elements such as daylighting, high-visibility crosswalks, and other improvements to street to improve safety and 

decrease collisions.  

 

The SFMTA proposes to reconfigure California Street from four lanes to three from Park 

Presidio to Arguello boulevards. Instead of two lanes in each direction, there would be 

one lane in each direction with a center turn lane. In addition to these changes, 

daylighting of intersections, high-visibility crosswalks, and additional safety 

improvements will be made to the street from 18th Avenue to Arguello Boulevard. 

This project is part of the California Street Safety Project that aims to improve pedestrian 

and transit safety, increase transit reliability, and decrease traffic collisions. California 

Street is part of the City’s Vision Zero High-Injury Network. The High Injury Network 

consists of the 13 percent of all San Francisco streets that account for 75 percent of 

severe and fatal collision. 

For more information about the project, visit www.SFMTA.com/CaliforniaSafety. 
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